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Summary of December 2024 AECOM Report River Run Depictions 

The AECOM Report, prepared by an expert engaged by the Province to identify Green Line 
alignment options through downtown Calgary, is available on the provincial government’s website 
here: https://open.alberta.ca/publications/calgary-green-line-alternative-alignments-assessment  

This report contemplates an Eau Claire station and depicts such potential station constructed 
without destroying the River Run homes. Specific depictions are set out below. 
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[Note: The text of the AECOM report above expressly assumes that the Eau Claire Market is 
demolished, but there is no assumption regarding a demolition of River Run.] 
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